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Reception :  Ella B 

Year 1 : Noah H 

Year 2 :Molly H 

Year 3: Emily B 

Year 4 : Taylor M 

Year 5: Louie R on behalf of Year 5 

Year 6 : James H 

Christian Value – Service 

Dear Father God, Thank you for all the people who serve us in our community.  Give us opportunities to 

show our appreciation so that they know that their work is really valued by us. Amen. 

Last week, Year 2 spent a night at Delamere and enjoyed loads of fun activities. I don’t event think they had time 

to feel the Beast from the East! For further photos and information please visit the Gallery on our website. Thank 

you to Mrs Duckett, Mrs Knight, Mrs Jenkinson, Mr Perrin and Mrs Jervis for going with them. This week has seen 

our Year 1 and Year 2 Football team take part in their first tournament outside of school. Well done to Isaac,  

Miles, Thomas, Adam, Harry, William and Oliver. They played really well and tried their very best. Thank you to all 

those parents who supported with lifts. It has also seen our choir perform at the Parr Hall where they were true 

superstars. Their singing and participation was just brilliant. Well done to all those who took part and a big thank 

you again to Mrs McDougall for all she does in our school for Music. It has also been non-uniform day today and 

the PTFA would like to thank all those who brought in a donation for the Easter Egg Raffle.  



 

 

 

 

 

REMINDERS: 19/03/18     You should have received your times for Parents Evening this week, please 

contact the school office if you have not got a time.  

 19/03/18: Safety week in school. Visits from NSPCC, workshops by different staff on esafety, 

road and railway safety etc.  

 19/03/18: Year 3&4 Culcheth Football tournament  

 20/03/18: Class photographs  

 21/01/18: Parents Evening  

 22/03/18 & 23/03/18: Book Fair in the Library area in school  

 23/03/18: PTFA Easter Bingo (see separate posters around school for further information)  

Reception :  Felicity H 

Year 1 : Liana J 

Year 2 : Lily G 

Year 3 :  Phoebe L 

Year 4: Isaac D 

Year 5 : Keira Mc 

Year 6 : Daniel S 

 

 

Reception  95.2% 

Year 1  93.4% 

Year 2  98.0% 

Year 3  95.8% 

Year 4  97.2% 

Year 5  96.2% 

Year 6  97.9% 

Attendance Star 

Award    

Well done Year 2 

To be a great school we need 

over 95% attendance so please 

make sure you are in each day!  

Reading Award                                           

Well done to Year 3 

Keep reading every night and make 

sure it is  recorded in your child’s  

homework diary/ reading record.  

Teachers will be making appointments 

with parents who are not supporting 

us on this initiative.  

Winners of the Fairtrade Hampers were  Olivia K and Jessica W. Thank you to all those who pur-

chased raffle tickets; we raised £91. Well done to members of Year 3 for organising this and 

giving up their break times to sell the raffle tickets. You will be able to see some of the super 

writing and art work    produced during this time when you visit for Parents  Evening next week.  

   

 

Well done to our Headteacher Award winners this 

week: Leni J, Frankie R, Tyler R, Clayton McN, Oscar S,   

Bianca I and Holly. It has been lovely sharing in your 

work this week and seeing such a range of achievements 

from phonics to RE to information on rocks and expla-

nations in Maths. Keep up the great work everyone!  


